AUSTRIAN Intervention to the LAUSANNE Action Plan

Austria thanks the Presidency of the CCM for the excellent draft of the Lausanne Action Plan.
We have listened carefully to interventions of other delegations.

Like for example Germany. We also see merit in holding a reference to the overall importance
of multilateralism and a rule-based international order.

Like Japan, we also consider it very important, to have a link to human security in addition to
sustainable development goals, international peace and security, humanitarian action and
human rights.

For Austria, it is of great importance to continue and intensify efforts to promote the
observance of norms of the Convention.

We pledge full support for your endeavor to achieve an ambitious Lausanne Action Plan.

Thank you very much



